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Ashley Quick

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:57 PM
To: 'Paul Julian'
Subject: RE: FPL's Unreasonable and Excessive Request in Base Electricity Rates

Good afternoon Mr. Julian,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413‐7123 
 
 

From: Paul Julian [mailto:pjulian54@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL's Unreasonable and Excessive Request in Base Electricity Rates 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
     In light of the circumstances, I am vehemently opposed to the rate increase proposed by FP&L.  It is a 
"monopoly" in my area (i.e. Brevard County) and its projected profits are more than sufficient to satisfy its 
shareholders.  With that being said, they have no reasonable rationale to be approved to raise the base electricity 
rates.  Your attention to this matter is very much appreciated. 
 
       V/R, 
            Paul Julian 
            228 Via Havarre 
            Merritt Island, FL 
            32953 
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